## ALABAMA COLLEGE A STATE COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS MONTEVALLO, ALABAMA

January 7, 1965

## Memorandum

To: Mayor and Mrs. Wyatt

From: D. P. Culp, President

Re: Governor Wallace's Visit December 5, 1964

As you recall, a photographer of the Governor's staff was on our campus during our opening exercises of the new Health, Physical Education and Recreation Building on December 5 and several pictures were made. Governor Wallace sent copies of the pictures that were made to my office and asked that they be properly distributed. I am enclosing herewith a photograph of you and the Governor which was made on this occasion.

